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Another very busy Spring term of sport and physical activity was delivered by the team,              

and we enjoyed celebrating the achievements of all our amazing young people.                             

This term saw Stevenage achieve the best ever results at the County Level 3 School Games                

competitions, with 5 Golds, 4 Silvers and 2 Bronze medals brought home. All of our representative 

teams did us proud and we hope the weather improves for the new term of competition and events.  
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The Spring term culminated in the             

absolutely fantastic Stevenage             

Sporting Futures biennial Dance              

Festival! What an amazing two days we 

had at the Stevenage Arts and Leisure Centre,                  

showcasing the hard work and dedication of so 

many young people, staff and parents.                    

Over 20 schools took part and nearly 30 groups 

danced to the theme of ôA Night at the Theatreõ.                     

Both days consisted of a matinee and an evening 

performance, with the latter being sold out!                                                                  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank  

every single person behind the scenes that made 

this event possible and to run so smoothly; Louise 

and the SSFT team, Leanne and  Sporting Futures 

Training  and their apprentices past and present, 

Stephen Sapsed, SLL  staff and Craig from Rewind 

Films. Thank you to everyone and although we  

were all exhausted, it was an absolutely brilliant 

way to finish the term, and a good time for a rest!                                                                          

Thank you to all of the students, staff and parents 

from: Marriotts, The Leys, Moss Bury, Bedwell,                       

St Nicholas C of E, St Vincent de Paul, Ashtree, 

Giles Nursery and Infants, Letchmore Infants, 

Roebuck Academy, Barnwell, Codicote C of E,            

St Ippolyts, Peartree Spring, Round Diamond, 

John Henry Newman, Woolenwick Infants,             

Knebworth, Lonsdale, Broom Barns, Graveley, 

Longmeadow, ANGELZ and Warriorz.  
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